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COUNCIL MEETING – 29 JANUARY 2020 
ITEM 11 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ted Strike for 
response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“At a previous meeting of Council a question was raised about how much was spent 
on events around the Borough. Ingleby Barwick had the princely sum of £140.  
 
Can the Leader of the Council outline what this money was spent on and what his 
Cabinet are proposing to do to make spending on events across the Borough spread 
more evenly?  
 
I appreciate the High Street is totally different because of the major events that are 
held there.” 
 


